
 

 

 

July 2, 2015             Parents’ Bulletin No. 20 

 

Re: General Assembly of Parents and Guardians – July 6, 2015, 5:30 p.m. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

This is to invite you to a general assembly of parents and guardians of students of De La 

Salle Santiago Zobel School (DLSZ), on July 6, 2015 (Monday), 5:30 p.m., Sylvia P. Lina 

Theater, Center for Performing Arts, De La Salle Santiago Zobel School.  

 

In this general assembly, we will (i) discuss the situation relating to the expiration of stickers, 

(ii) solicit your insights and opinion regarding the approach that we are currently pursuing as a 

community to address the issues, and (iii) explain the mechanics for issuing stickers and what has 

caused and is causing delay in the issuance of the stickers.    

The traffic situation that occurred this morning is very problematic.  We anticipated the 

situation and have previously expressed our concerns to Ayala Alabang Village Association, Inc. 

(AAV) regarding the possibility of causing long lines outside and inside AAV. However, since 

AAVA officers made a decision against extending the validity period of last year’s stickers, we, as a 

responsible member of the community, respected the decision, requested your full cooperation, and 

hoped that AAVA can manage any traffic situation that may arise on the expectation that its officers 

have made decisions based on a plan of action.  

 

In the meantime, we request your continued patience and cooperation.  Aside from relaxing 

attendance and tardiness policies, we will also direct the teachers to make a conscious effort to help 

those students who will miss classes catch up with what they might miss as a result of the on-going 

issues.  

 

We hope to see you all on Monday.   

 

 

 

Yours in St. La Salle,  

 

 

Br. Bernard S. Oca FSC  

President 

 

cc Board of Governors, AAVA  

 Board of Directors, DLSZ Parents Association, Inc.  

 SyCip Salazar Hernandez & Gatmaitan  


